
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

5. MOTOR VEHICLE NOISE LEVEL LEGISLATION 
 
 Following concerns about vehicle noise levels (loud exhaust systems) the Board decided to refer this 

issue to its Environment Committee for consideration.  Other Government organisations such as the 
LTSA and NZ Police will be asked to attend. 

 
 It was the feeling of the Board that the current Warrant of Fitness process for vehicles should include 

noise monitoring of exhaust systems of vehicles. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


